Daniel Fallstrom

To whom this may concern the State of Washington should not make long term changes with a vote
of the people in issues like this.

The costs are going to so high everyone should be part of the process in such long term rulemaking
the voters should have the final say on this issue.

Yours truly Daniel C Fallstrom. Former Commissioner Port of Manchester



